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Date:  23rd May 2014
Dear Parent

P3/P4/P5 will be visiting the Ulster American Folk Park near Omagh, on Thursday 29th May.  

The cost of this trip will be £6, which should be paid on or before Friday 6th June.

They will travel by bus, leaving school at 9.30, and returning no later than 3pm.  

Please ensure that your child is wearing sensible footwear, and a coat if needed.  Girls can wear trousers, but  all children should wear their school sweatshirt.  
A packed lunch will be needed, but as always, no fizzy pop or bottles please.  The canteen can provide a packed lunch if you wish.

Children can bring some spending money, in a purse/wallet, for which they will be completely responsible.

We also need some parents to help us on this day, so if you are available, please indicate below.
Yours 
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Principal
(------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

PLEASE COMPLETE, SIGN AND RETURN TO SCHOOL BY Wednesday 28th May 2014
Event: _________________________________________________________________________________

Pupil Name _____________________________________   Class ___________________________________

I agree to my child taking part in this activity

       ( Yes

(  No

Do you want the canteen to provide a packed lunch?     ( Yes

(  No

Is your child entitled to a free school meal?                      ( Yes

(  No

I am available to accompany the children on this trip.    ( Yes

(  No
Signature of Parent ____________________________________________  Date ____________________

